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Aussie Broadband 4Q FY22 update and call details 
 
Aussie Broadband Limited (ASX:ABB) will be releasing a trading update for the quarter ended 30 June 
2022 (4Q FY22) on Monday, 1 August 2022.  
 
A briefing for analysts and investors will be held by Co-founder & Managing Director Phillip Britt and CFO 
Brian Maher on Monday 1 August 9.30am AEST, along with an opportunity for questions. 
  
Those wishing to dial into the briefing need to pre-register via the following link: https://s1.c-
conf.com/diamondpass/10023333-sj8wsa.html. Registered participants will receive their dial in number 
upon registration. 

 

ENDS 
 

Authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

Investor enquiries contact Ronn Bechler on 0400 009 774 or investors@team.aussiebroadband.com.au 

Media enquiries contact Alex Walker on 0448 110 962 

Registry queries contact Link Market Services on 1300 554 474 

 
About Aussie Broadband Limited: 
 
Aussie Broadband is an Australian operated telecommunications company that was formed in 2008 and is 
based in Morwell Victoria, Australia. 
 
The company’s main focus is nbn™ (NBN) subscription plans and bundles to residential homes, small 
businesses, not-for-profits, corporate/enterprise and managed service providers. 
 
As a licensed carrier, the company provides these services through a wholesale agreement with NBN Co, 
a mix of leased backhaul infrastructure from third parties and its own network equipment. 
 
The company also offers a range of other telecommunications services including VoIP, mobile plans and 
handsets, entertainment bundles through its partnership with Fetch TV and connections through its own 
fibre, the OptiComm network and its white label platform. 
 
With its acquisition of Over the Wire, the company is also a Tier 1 voice provider, and offers a range of 
tailored cloud, connect and collaborate solutions to business, government and enterprise customers. 


